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1st April 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Year 11 BTEC Tech Award in Sport Live Revision Sessions 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. As we approach the crucial period leading up to the BTEC Tech Award in Sport 
examination, we are committed to ensuring that our students are equipped with the necessary tools and resources 
to excel in their studies. With this in mind, I am writing to inform you about an upcoming opportunity that we believe 
will greatly benefit your child's preparation for their PE exams. 
 
The Everlearner, a renowned provider of educational support, will be hosting live revision sessions specifically 
tailored to the BTEC Tech Award in Sport syllabus. These sessions will take place during the timings below in the 
Jubilee Hall: 

• Component 3 Live Revision Session - Tues 29th April 2025 @ 15:30 
o Component 3 Exam - Thursday 8th May AM 

 
We strongly encourage all Year 11 BTEC Tech Award in Sport students to attend this session, as it has been 
designed to maximise their understanding of the material covered the Component 3 exam.  
 
Attending this session will provide your child with invaluable support and guidance as they strive to improve their final 
grades. The interactive nature of these sessions will help reinforce key concepts, clarify any areas of confusion, and 
enhance overall comprehension of the subject matter. 
 
In addition to the live revision session, your child will also be provided with a comprehensive revision calendar and 
infographics, both of which have been sent along with this letter, based on the course content. These resources are 
intended to assist you in supporting your child with their revision efforts at home. Furthermore, students will receive 
tailored and differentiated tasks leading up to their exams, ensuring that they receive personalised support every 
step of the way. 
 
We cannot overstate the importance of revision in achieving success in the the BTEC Tech Award in Sport 
examination. Therefore, we urge you to encourage your child to take full advantage of such revision opportunities 
and to dedicate themselves wholeheartedly to their studies in the coming weeks. 
 
Following this email, you will also be sent a consent form to say that you accept/decline this invitation via a platform 
called Evolve. Please complete the consent form so we can accommodate for numbers within the Jubilee Hall as 
well as refreshments during this time. Students are welcome to bring their own refreshments for these sessions.  
 
Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the live revision sessions or any other aspect of BTEC Tech 
Award in Sport, please do not hesitate to contact their class teacher, Mr Dodd, by emailing 
jdodd@buckinghamschool.org.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation in ensuring the academic success of our students. Together, 
we can help them achieve their full potential. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Mr J RIbbans 
Curriculum Leader, PE 
jribbans@buckinghamschool.org  
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